
St. Anthony’s Church 
WELCOME TO OUR PARISH  
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SUMMER CATHOLIC REFLECTIONS  

2016 SPEAKERS SERIES THIS 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 18TH  

 
Sponsored by the Parishes of Our Lady of Victory, 

Centerville; Our Lady of the Assumption, Osterville, 

St. Anthony’s E. Falmouth and Christ the King, 

Mashpee. The final speaker will be MC Sullivan RN 

MTS JD, Director Initiative for Palliative Care and 

Advance Care Planning, Archdiocese of Boston. 

Her topic will be “Palliative Care: What it is, and 

Why It’s Important.” THIS Thursday,   Aug.18 

at7PM in Christ the King Parish Hall. All welcome.    

 

  Falmouth Road Race is Next Weekend!   
An additional Mass will be offered on Satur-

day, August 20th at 5:30pm for the conven-

ience of those who are participating in the 

Falmouth Road Race. A blessing for runners 

will be offered at the 4pm and 5:30pm Masses 

that Saturday.  



SAINT ANTHONY’S CHURCH  EAST FALMOUTH, MASSACHUSETTS 

Music for this weekend’s Masses 

Processional ........................................................      Gather Your People   314  

Psalm  ..................................................................              p 48 

Offertory  ............................................................       The Eyes and Hands of Christ   520 

Communion  .......................................................       Table of Plenty   310   

Recessional  .........................................................       Gentle Woman   710 

 

  Sat. 8/13 4:00PM Memorial—John Varnot and Laura Medeiros     

 Sun. 8/14 7:30AM For the Parishioners of Saint Anthony’s 

   9:00AM For Those Souls Who Passed Away in July                     

   11:00AM Memorial-Angelo and Brazelina Pacheco and Family              

 Mon.    8/15          8:00AM     Memorial—DeSouza and Thayer Families 

   7:00PM Memorial—Jordan Family 

 Tues.   8/16 8:00AM Memorial-Niall, William and Elizabeth Corbert    

 Wed.      8/17 8:00AM Memorial-Rev. Msgr. Maurice Souza 

 Thurs.   8/18 8:00AM Memorial-Alice and Jean Kyhn    

 Fri.   8/19  8:00AM Special Intention 

 Sat.    8/20          4:00PM Memorial-Ludgero and Julia Lopes 

                     5:30PM For the Sick of Our Parish    

 Sun.   8/21 7:30AM Memorial-Giovanni & Elvira D’Angelo   

   9:00AM Parishioners of Saint Anthony’s 

   11:00AM Memorial– Sousa Family 

                          SANCTUARY LAMP:   Emlyn Amato 

 FAITHFUL DEPARTED:  

PRAYER LIST: Richard Afonso ,Alexandra, and Lucille 

Albaugh, Lynn Beauden, Robertta Burlos,  Patrick Cadagan, 

Joseph Cardeira, Linda Cardeira,  Mike Cardeiro, Pio Cardoza, 

Gerry Castleberry, Karli Marie Chadwick, Jaime Childs, Al 

Coletti, Shirley Conway, Dorothy Cranton, Rosemary Daveta, 

Maria DeCoster,  Cecelia and George  F. DeMello,  Mary 

DeMello, Mary Ann DePina, Edith DePonte, Margaret 

DeSouza, Maureen DeSouza-Roche, Alice Ferreira, Joseph 

Ferreira III, Sarah Gaffeney, Jonathan Gagnon, Allison Garrow, 

Theresa Goodnow, Nikki Gutherie, Gerry Hare, Timothy Hayes, 

Patricia Higgs,  Diane & Terry Hughes, Sarah Humphrey,  

Diane Jardin, Julie Jardin,   Michael Jordan, Tom Jones, Jack 

Kowolski, Wendy Lisko, Dave Madden, Dulce Martinho, 

Benjamin Mayo, Ken McIntyre ,  Ellen McSweeney, Geraldine 

McVay,  Malvina Medeiros, Manuel C. Medeiros, Richard W. 

Moniz, Michelle Mooney,  Emma Motta, Brook & Summer 

Mueller, Shawn Nelson, Jack Newcomb, Ann Nguyen,  Rita 

Pasquaretta, Nora Peters, Loretta Pingelski,  Fran Pratt,  Paula 

Rich,  Christopher Risko, Wendy Risko, Margaret Rogers, 

Leona Sarno,  Taylor Sawyer,  Brenden Smith, Arlene Soares 

Joseph Sousa,  Karen Souza,  Cameron Spencer, Dr. Joe Tenca, 

Judy Tenca, Kylee Marie Tracy,  James Valdes, Ruth Varnot, 

Eleanor Wessling,Carol Yachtis, Edmond & Barbara Zmuda  

Appointment of Msgr. Avila as Dean of the Cape 

Cod Deanery: Fr. Steve has been appointed as the 
Dean of the Cape Cod Deanery, effective in September, 
for a period of three years. His responsibilities include 
convening and conducting meetings of the priests of 
the Cape Cod Deanery as well as offer support to 
priests of the deanery and consultation to the Bishop. 
Please offer a prayer for Fr. Steve as he undertakes this 
ministry. 
NEW “ELECTRONIC” HYMN BOARDS: In each 
section of the church, we have installed Electronic 
hymn boards to assist worshippers in more easily  find-
ing hymns. I hope their use will encourage more and 
more of you to join in song during Mass.  
HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT BECOMING A 

MEMBER OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH? Do 
you know someone who might be interested? If so,   
please feel free to speak with Fr. Steve to discuss this 
possibility. We have several people  who have          
expressed interest. If you would like to meet the team 
and have them answer questions you might have they 
will be available following Masses on Sunday August 
28th in the Church Basement. 

Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Vir-

gin Mary is this Monday, August 15th.  

Masses will be celebrated at 8am and 7pm.   



20TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  AUGUST 14, 2016 

Registration for our 2016-2017 Faith 
Formation Year is still open. Please 
turn in your registration form as 

soon as possible if you have not 

already! We  are 1 month away from 
the start of our program and it is 

important that we have everything set in place before 
we begin. As a reminder to all of you who have 
registered last year, you still need to re-register your 
child for this current program year. All of the 
registration information can be found either at the back 
of the church, or on our website. We are still in need 

of Catechists for our sacramental program years- 

First Communion Prep. Pts. 1&2 (Gr. 1 &2) and 

Confirmation Prep. Pts. 1 & 2 (Gr. 8 & 9).  If you 
have any questions regarding registration or are 
interested in serving our parish as a Catechist, please 
feel free to contact Jonathan Galo-Director of Faith 
Formation at 508-548-3515/
stanthonyfaithformation@comcast.net. 
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY: The items needed are: 
tuna, pancake mix/syrup, cookies, crackers, canned 
peas and corn. Thank You. 
 

The Council of Catholic Women wish to 

thank all who donated ingredients to our very 

successful Malassada Sale last week. Thank 

you to all the volunteers who helped as well.  
 

 

CEMETERY POLICIES: St. Anthony’s Cemetery 
has been providing sacred, consecrated ground for 
burial of parishioners since the mid-1920’s. As a 
parish, we are responsible for the administration and 
maintenance of the cemetery. When a person “buys” a 
grave, it is very clear in the deed that a person 
purchases the “right”  to bury a person in a specific 
grave, but per se the “property” belongs to the diocese 
(and parish). As such, there are policies created by 
both the diocese and the parish to maintain the 
sacredness and order of the cemetery. (Think in terms 
of an association.) All of this is clearly spelled out in 
our Cemetery Policies on our parish website as well as 
in deeds given to those who purchase a grave. The 
parish has the right (and the responsibility) to update 
and amend policies for the cemetery. Either because 
people are unaware, or have chosen to ignore the 
policies, there have been a number of gravesites that 
have exceeded the allotted area to place flowers (note, 
flowers NOT bushes or trees) or other decorations in 
keeping with the sacredness of a Catholic cemetery. In 
addition, materials, such as gravel and brick and mortar 
borders have been used which is damaging our lawn 
maintenance equipment and potentially causing danger 
to our workers who use them. Please keep graves 
confined to the allotted space per grave. Flowers are 
allowed in the front of the grave and not to exceed 6 
inches from the base of the stone. This is to allow lawn 
equipment adequate space to pass by. Trying to be 
sensitive to people’s desire to honor their loved ones, 
we need to follow these policies to maintain the beauty 
and sanctity of our cemetery.  Finally, for security 
reasons, please do not visit the cemetery after 

sunset. 
 
The COUPLES CLUB will be making a pilgrimage to 
Corpus Christi Church in Sandwich on Aug. 27th to go 
through the “Holy Door of Mercy”. After attending 
the 4pm Mass, the Club will be having dinner at 
Seafood Sams in Sandwich. Anyone wishing to join 
our carpool should be at the Church parking lot @2:30. 
Please RSVP to Peg(508-457-5455) by August 22nd. 
 

GREETER MINISTRY: Greeters are needed for our 

Masses on Sunday at the 9:00am and 11:00am 

Masses. Please call Carolyn at 508-477-8202 if 

you are interested.  
     
 

 

 

 

 

August 6th & 7th 1st collection $11,824.00. 2nd       

Peter’s Pence $4,610.00.  “In God We Trust” 

 

2nd collection this week: Parish Assessment       

Collection: Each parish in the diocese is required to 

support the important diocesan work of the         

Bishop’s Office, the Chancery and the Tribunal. 

This collection will help us meet our monthly          

assessment.  
 

2nd collection next week: Faith Formation of our 

Youth: This collection allows us to keep the           

registration fee for students lower to enable more 

to attend.  




